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7 March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Southampton University visit 2022 
 
I am pleased to advise you that we are offering Year 12 the opportunity to visit Southampton university 
on Wednesday 23 March 2022. The trip is fully funded however we have limited spaces as we have 
only 48 seats on the coach. We will depart the Academy at 12:00 and return approx. 16:00. 
 
This is an extremely exciting opportunity as we have been unable to visit universities for some time, 
and I would urge you to complete the acceptance below and ensure they are returned to me as soon 
as possible to secure your child’s place. If you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s 
careers provision, please do not hesitate to contact me Vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs V Woodings RCDP 
Head of Careers and Aspirations 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Student Name: 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Southampton University 23rd March 2022 
 
Emergency Contact Number: 
 
Any Medical issues or allergies we should be aware of: 
 
 
Signed :        Date:   
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